Meeting With Potential Graduate Students
The Dean of the College of Education in Zulfi Dr. Abdullah Khalifa Al-Sweket, and the Head of the English Department Dr. Abdul Kareem Saji Al-Harbi and the Head of Graduate Unit Mr. Ayoub Abdul Kareem Al-Muslim held a meeting with potential English Department students seeking to guide and enlighten graduate students on their future. The meeting included speeches by the dean and heads of the English departments and graduate unit respectively. They have addressed several issues concerning graduate students such as the governmental and private departments that are interested in employing graduate students. Moreover, students were urged to contact with the department about anything related to their educational and professional future. The floor was then given to students for enquiries which were answered by the college officials. It is worth mentioning that the attending students represent the first batch of the college graduates and who will be honored in the graduation ceremony of this year.
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